
Recently we asked the KLAB kids to draw what they were thankful for, with the idea that they 
would share their artwork with the congregation as we approach Thanksgiving. The attached 
pictures represent what our children are giving thanks for this year...we hope it will increase 
your spirit of Thanksgiving as November 28 approaches. We are certainly thankful for our 
children at First Congregational UCC!   

 



 
 

 





















 
 


